IRAN-LINKED BUSINESS DISCLOSURE STATEMENT

Important: This disclosure statement must be included with your bid as required by state law (Public Act 517 of 2012).
The "Iran Economic Sanctions Act" (P.A. 517 of 2012) makes an Iran-linked business ineligible to submit a bid on a RFP with a public entity. School districts, community college districts, and intermediate school districts must require each entity submitting a bid on an RFP to certify it is not an Iran-linked business. This requirement applies to all RFPs and not just to construction projects. 

The Iran Economic Sanctions Act defines an Iran-linked business as either of the following: 

-- A person engaging in investment activities in the energy sector of Iran, including a person who provides oil or liquefied natural gas tankers or products used to construct or maintain pipelines used to transport oil or liquefied natural gas for the energy sector of Iran. 

-- A financial institution that extends credit to another person, if that person will use the credit to engage in investment activities in the energy sector of Iran. 

The undersigned, the owner or authorized officer of __________________________________________ 

________________________________(the “Bidder”), pursuant to the Iran-linked business disclosure  

requirement provided in the Marysville Public Schools District invitation to bid, hereby represent and 

warrant that _________________________________________(legal business name) is not an Iran-

linked business as defined by P.A. 517 of 2012. 

By:__________________________________________ 

       bidder’ signature 

Name:_______________________________________ 

            type or print 

Date:________________________________________ 

Subscribed and sworn to before me: 

This ________ day of __________, 20 ____ A.D., in and for the 

County of ___________________________, Michigan. 

My commission expires __________________________________. 

_________________________________ 

Signature of Notary
